
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Updated Guidance for Contractors  
April 8, 2020 

 
The New York State Energy Research and Development Authority is updating its contractor guidance to reflect 
that as set forth in the Executive Orders and the Essential Construction Guidance, all program activity requiring 
in-person presence at a project site that is not defined as either essential or emergency-related shall pause until 
April 29, unless extended by future Executive Orders. Please note this guidance applies to ALL NYSERDA 
programs and is effective immediately. 

We recognize your continued resolve and determination during these difficult days, and we remain equally 
committed in navigating any resources we may have available to assist you.  Please visit 
nyserda.ny.gov/ny/COVID-19-Response for more information. 
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